Dear loyal patron, friend and Wet Hen family member,

It is with a heavy heart that we announce that we are closing our doors here at Wet Hen
Café. From day one it has been our mission to share our passion for good food and good
company, bringing our talent and personality to create something wonderful in our
community. Our time together has been nothing less than amazing.

Unfortunately, we face challenging times, coupled with the stress of finding staffing and the
rising costs of goods and services. We’ve weathered many storms, and we’ve done our
best, but the time has come for our Wet Hen family to move in a new direction.

We want to thank you for your continued loyalty and support of our family-owned business.
It has been an absolute pleasure to meet you, provide for you, and share your company
among good eats and good times.

Our final day will be Friday, April 29, 2022. Until then, we’ll remain open Monday
through Friday, from 7am to 2pm. We welcome your business right up to the last day,
as bittersweet as it may be.

This is not an easy decision and was very hard for us to consider, but we are so grateful for
the many years we did have and for the community and for the family we built. We are
thankful for such an incredible opportunity.

If you have any questions, or would like to continue to enjoy our services, you can reach us
at 775-657-8880 through the end of the month. And, as our Wet Hen name is trademarked
and we are keeping it for future opportunities, you can email us at info@wethencafe.com
with your contact information so we can be sure to keep in touch.

Sincerely,

Don, Jackie, and the Flock

P.S. We hope to hold one last hurrah, a closing event, likely within a couple weeks, where
we’ll be selling food and beverages, supplies, equipment, décor and more. We'll share that
information once we decide, and we encourage you to join us for one last chance to enjoy a
good ‘ole fashioned Wet Hen time!



